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RE: GHANA SCHOOL OF LAW LECTURERS PASS VOTE OF NO CONFIDENCE

IN THE DIRECTOR OF LEGAL EDUCATION

The attention of the Academic Board of the Ghana School of Law has been
drawn to publications in the media to the effect that a vote of no confidence in
the Director of Legal Education was passed at the Academic Board meeting
held on Thursday, 16 of January 2020.

Members of the Academic Board deny the false information being circulated in
the media and dissociate themselves from same.

Indeed, the publications in the media are false, malicious, misleading,
mischievous and in no way reflect the facts, deliberations and decisions taken
at the said meeting by members of the Academic Board.

The general public and students of the Ghana School of Law are respectfully
advised to ignore the said publications.
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Secretary, Academic Board
Dated this 215" day of January 2020




